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ACTION ITEM 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

As part of the Budget process, the school district must hold a public meeting 

about the budget and the tax rate.   Notice of this meeting was published in 

the Amarillo Globe-News on Thursday, June 11.  The notice was also placed on 

the school district’s web site. 

 

The purpose of this hearing is to allow the public to comment on the proposed 

budget and tax rate. 

 

 

 

          

    

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

To open the public hearing, to solicit public comment, and to close the 

public hearing. 

 


